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20 February 2018 

Kelly McNicol 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
Attention: Patrick Copas 

Dear Patrick 

RE: Proposed s96(A) Modification Application 
Lucas Heights Resource Recovery Park (SSD 6835 MOD 1) 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission in relation to the modification proposal to 
amend Condition C53 to extend the operating hours at the Lucas Heights Resource Recovery 
Park. 

Sutherland Shire Council worked extensively with SUEZ in the preparation of the modification 
proposal. During this process several amendments were made to the proposal to 
accommodate Council concerns. The last of these related to traffic and noise concerns 
associated with the facility opening at 4am Monday to Friday. Subsequently the proposal has 
been amended to extend operating hours to 5am only Monday to Friday. With this 
amendment all Council concerns have been satisfactorily addressed. Council therefore has 
no outstanding issues relating to the proposal and has no objection to the proposal. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact Council's 
Principal Environmental Scientist, Ian Drinnan on 9710 0547 or via email at 
idrinnanssc.nsw.qov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

an 
Principal Environmental Scientist 
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